
 

We are presenting the Local Transformation Plan for supporting the emotional 
health and wellbeing of children and young people for decision from the 
Health and Wellbeing Board to agree style and content of the plan; so that it 
can be placed on the CCGs websites and submitted to NHS England.

Due to changes in the dates for circulation to you, the document presented 
requires additional information which will be inputted prior to publication. It is 
anticipated that this additional information will be available for you to review 
on the 14th December when this plan is presented. 

The style of the plan is that it has been written for children and young people. 
The required submission to NHS England and publication date is 8th January 
2018. If the decision is made to agree to this style and content, prior to 
publication we will be finalising the format of the plan so that it is accessible to 
children and young people.  We have been speaking to young people around 
the format of this plan. There will be no material changes to the content of the 
plan.


